Here is our follow up from December’s leadership council concerning faculty evaluations. 
We are proposing a simple lowering by half a point of the final "grade" on the faculty evaluations to recognize a lack of ability to meet with students and/or public as usually required due to campus closure and furlough days. We kicked around several possible accommodations, and this to us seemed the simplest, fairest way to take note of the situation. We are especially concerned about the impact this year about the impact to non-tenured faculty.

Here are the numbers we are proposing:

4.1-5.0 Excellent

3.3-4.09 Commendable

2.5-3.29 Satisfactory

2.49 and below Unsatisfactory

Thanks!
